OTAGO ASSOCIATION
FOR GIFTED CHILDREN

Friday 21% September 2012
6pm doors open at 5.30pm

@ Alexander McMillan Room, Community House, Moray Place, Dunedin
COST: non-OAGC members gold coin donation/OAGC members FREE

Become an OAGC member online at: www.otagogifted.org.nz
or call Sarah 456 3522 for more details

Frances Hill, creator of the Alpha International Digital Portal, teaches internationally. She focuses on meeting
the needs of gifted students who don't fit the system. She is the recipient of the SENG Award for services to
gifted students and author of a series of books which have been published internationally.



